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Dear Principal:


On behalf of the Trumbull County Bar Association, we are pleased to announce our annual student-shadow program in conjunction with Law Day. This year’s theme for Law Day is “Free Speech, Free Press, Free Society.”
The TCBA will host our annual Law Day luncheon on Wednesday, May 1, 2019. Law Day provides the perfect opportunity for two of your students (preferably a Junior or Senior) to interact with a local judge, magistrate or attorney and experience first-hand “a day in the life” of the legal community.

As part of this experience, your students will spend the morning shadowing their mentor in their daily schedule. In the afternoon, the students will attend our Law Day luncheon at The Hippodrome, courtesy of their mentor.  The Law Day Committee is working to secure and exciting Keynote Speaker and hope to announce their name soon.
Students will need to provide their own transportation to the office of the mentor and should arrive no later than 9:00 a.m. Students will be released after the luncheon (usually around 1:30 p.m.) to return to school. 
We hope you will take advantage of this wonderful experience and nominate two students to participate. Please mail, fax or e-mail the names, home addresses and telephone numbers of your nominees to the Trumbull County Bar Association no later than March 15, 2019. 
TCBA

P.O. Box 4222

Warren, Ohio 44482

Facsimile (330) 675-2412

xxgerin@co.trumbull.oh.us
We trust your discretion and criteria for choosing the students eligible to participate in this exciting opportunity. We will provide the school and the student the name and address of their mentor for Law Day. 
 

In addition, we invite your school to participate in our Law Day essay and multimedia contests this year. A separate letter will be delivered to you to distribute to your teachers in your English and Social Studies departments with contest details. We would appreciate any cooperation you could provide in encouraging student participation in not only the shadow program, but also in the contests.

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend the Law Day luncheon and experience the excitement of Law Day for yourself. The cost of the luncheon is $20.00. 


We thank you in advance for your cooperation in Law Day 2019 and look forward to meeting your students on May 1, 2019.  If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the TCBA at (330) 675-2415.

Sincerely,
Jessica Lev, Esq.

Law Day 2019 Chair
